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Cash On Delivery 
After reading a good number of plays over the Christmas 
period we think we have found a little gem. We will be 
returning to farce territory with Michael Cooney’s “Cash On 
Delivery”; a tale of benefits fraud, cross-dressing and 
incipient marriage. 

The dates for the play are as follows:

Monday 27th April - Friday 1st May

The play will again be directed by Betty Wilson and we look 
forward to seeing you all there. Tickets will be on sale at the 
Cumberland Building Society from the 13th April. The 
special offer of 2 full-price tickets for £12 will apply for the 
opening night
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NEWS 

We recently had work done on the 
roof of our foyer. This was an 
expensive job for which we received 
grants from the Area Committee for 
Dumfries & Galloway and from the 
Lockerbie Trust. 
We provided matched funds from 
our own reserves. 

Visiting Groups 
We will be hosting two events in the 
near future by visiting groups 

Getz Group were in Lockerbie for 
the Jazz Festival and will be 
bringing their smooth jazz back to 
the Little Theatre on May 31st. 

On the 5th June the Isosceles 
Theatre Company will be making 
their third visit to the Little Theatre 
and will be performing “The Man 
Who Left The Titanic” 

Please do come along and support 
these events. They are sure to be 
quite wonderful. 

DRAMA CLUB 
NEWS 

Remember, you can keep in touch with Lockerbie Drama Club on the 
internet . 

Website: www.lockerbiedramaclub.net 
Twitter feed: @LockerbieDrama

Most of the cast and 
some of the set for “cash 
On Delivery”
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